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Dear Parent or Carer, 
 
Year 7 Trip to University of Worcester Activity Centre on 29th or  30th September 2025 
 
We recognise the value of school trips and residentials therefore we would like to offer year 
7 cohort the opportunity to take part in a day trip to The University of Worcester’s Lakeside 
Campus Activity Centre. 
 
The aim of the trip is to enable the year 7 pupils to engage with peers, increase their 
confidence, by utilising the outdoor natural environment for a range of activities including 
Kayaking, Leap of faith, Climbing, Teambuilding, Bushcraft. 
 
The trip  will take place on Monday 29th September or Tuesday 30th September 2025. Pupils 
will leave school from Innage carpark at 8am and will return approximately 4.30pm. We will 
take half the cohort on Monday and the other half on Tuesday.  
 
Pupils do not need to wear school uniform but instead wear comfortable clothes to suit the 
activities and weather conditions on the day.  Please see kit list here:  

 
https://www.worcester.ac.uk/documents/Kit-List-Lakeside.pdf 
 
A packed lunch is required and plenty to drink in order to keep hydrated.  If your child 
received free meals a packed lunch will be provided on request.   
 
The cost of this trip is £52.00 and includes transport to the venue and a full day of activities. 

If you would like your child to attend, please make payment via arbor school trips and 
complete the medical form linked below by Friday 12th September 2025.  

https://forms.office.com/e/LwfrrXbHfH 

For students who fail to meet our behaviour expectations prior to and up to the event, the 
school reserves the right to withdraw them from the trip. Please refer to the school 
representation agreement for further details. 

Yours faithfully, 

Ms D Stanley  
Assistant Headteacher  
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